Hello Pittsfield Voters! 

My name is Sabrina Smith and I am announcing my candidacy for a 3-year term on the School Board. I currently hold a BA in Psychology with a minor in Child and Adolescent Development and also carry a wealth of personal background knowledge in various types of family dynamics that give me a unique and fair perspective in most any situation. 

Our family purchased a home here in the summer of 2006 and although we were both commuters at the time, we fell in love with the quiet little town of Pittsfield. After retiring as a hairdresser, I have gotten to know many of you from my time over the last 15 years working as a para educator at PMHS, school bus driver for Epsom Central, PES PTO Secretary, librarian at Josiah Carpenter Library, and also your town minute taker transcribing minutes for the Select Board, Planning Board, and Zoning Board of Adjustment meetings. 

I am in support of Student-Centered learning approaches to education not only because I was a student who fared better through non-traditional schooling, but also because both of my older children were a part of this learning approach since its beginnings in 2008. My oldest daughter graduated in 2013 and is currently a successful RN in Florida. My oldest son graduated in 2014, served 6-years in the Air Force as a Meteorologist, and is currently attending UNH for a degree in Physics/Astrophysics. 

I have recently stepped down from my previous two job positions in town to focus on the education of my youngest daughters in 7th and 5th grade. I have been attending School Board meetings regularly and would appreciate you giving me a chance to fill the 3-year term on the School Board. I will be writing in Sarah Marston Duval for the 1-year term and together we are working to schedule a Meet & Greet with voters in the upcoming weeks once a location has been finalized. 

I do want to apologize as I will not be able to make Meet the Candidates night on March 8th due to our family having a previous commitment that could not be rescheduled. We would both appreciate your vote on March 14, 2023 ~ VOTE Sabrina Smith for 3-year term & WRITE IN Sarah Marston Duval for the 1-year term!







